
Cathedral Mothers’ Club 
2020-2021 CMC Meeting, February 12th, 2021 at 8:30am 
Brunette Park-Banquet Hall 
Minutes prepared by Buffy Johnson 
 

If you cannot attend the meetings, you can join on Facebook live (on the 
Mothers Club Facebook page) or there will be a link to join remotely via Zoom. 

Stay Connected: 

 Facebook: Cathedral Mothers Club. Live Feed for monthly meetings 

 GoCathedral.com/Parent Portal/Mothers Club 

 Twitter: @CathedralMoms 

 Instagram: @cathedralmoms 

 Sign Up Genius to Volunteer: Search MothersClub@GoCathedral.com 

 CMC Online Apparel: https://www.1stopmktg.com/collections/cathedral-
mothers-club 

 
Meeting Facilitators: President: Ashley Vukovits, President-elect: Missy Llewellyn 
Sponsor: Principal: Julie Barthel   Liason: Jean Smith 
Principal: Julie Barthel; President: Dr. Rob Bridges 
 

 Introduction and Prayer: CMC President, Ashley Vukovits and President-elect, Missy Llewellyn 
 

 Guest Speaker: Principal, Julie Barthel 

 Mrs. Barthel gave an update on what has been happening around school. Also 
look for updates in the Parent Newsletter that is sent out every Thursday. 
Summer school registration opened March 1st. Summer school will be a 
combination of in-person and virtual depending on the class. Prom is still on and 
will be Seniors only. Parent webinars were purchased by the school. If you did 
not sign up for the live webinars, you can view the recordings. At this point, 
graduation is planned to take place at Old National. Brunette Park will be the 
back-up plan. The school was able to still have fun activities during Catholic 
Schools week. A question was raised asking whether student Clubs were still 
able to meet. Clubs are able to meet in person as long as they have a plan for 
safety in place. The Admissions Department has been getting a great amount of 
feedback from incoming Freshman parents regarding their fear of academic and 
social aspects due to the pandemic. They are working on ways for incoming 
Freshman to connect. The virtual Black History month celebration will be 
February 18th at 7PM. 
   
 

 Uniform Sale Update 

 Thank you to Pam Humes, Shelly Cadwell, and all volunteers for a successful 
uniform sale. We are hoping to have a Used Uniform Sale sometime in March. 
Look for an announcement to be coming soon.  
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 Christian Book Club-Lisa Gruber 

 Upcoming Book Club dates are, March19th, April 9th, and May 14th. The club 
meets for lunch and discusses the book that was read. If interested, contact Lisa 
directly at gruber5@comcast.net. 

 
 Member Socials-Destinee Jordan and Linda Swart 

 The social event for March will be a virtual “Wine & Trivia” event that will 
include prizes. Look for information and how to sign up on the Cathedral 
Mothers’ Club Facebook page. The event for April/May is planned to be in-
person, possibly at Hammer & Stain in Fishers, which is a wood board and 
stencil workshop. Cost will be ~$35-$100 depending on item you choose. 

 
 Teacher Grants Committee-Arvetta Jideonwo and Lorraine Vavul 

 The committee will be reviewing the applications in March and hope to deliver 
awards to the teachers around March 29th.  

 
 Other Information 

 Teacher Appreciation week will take place around the first week in May. 

 Pop-up Teacher Appreciation days are planned in February and prior to Spring 
Break. 

 Baccalaureate Mass chaired by Anne Morrell. 

 If you are interested in serving the Mothers’ Club in a larger capacity next year, 
please reach out to Missy Llewellyn. 
 

 Upcoming Meetings 

 Next Meeting-Friday, April 9th at 8:30 a.m. @Brunette Park  

 May 2021 meeting to invite incoming Freshman moms TBD 
 

 Where to Register for Mothers Club 

 You can register or renew your Mothers Club membership by going online to: 
gocathedral.com, Parent Portal, Get Involved, Mothers Club. Please consider 
joining even if you cannot make it to all of the meetings. You can join meetings 
remotely as well.  

 You can also click on the link to Get Involved: Sign Up to Volunteer , email us 
through the website, or send us a message through the Facebook page. 

 
 The Dad’s Club is up and running again! For more information go to: 

https://www.gocathedral.com/parent-student-alumni-facultystaff-portals/parent-portal/dads-
club  

 
 

 

mailto:gruber5@comcast.net
https://www.gocathedral.com/parent-student-alumni-facultystaff-portals/parent-portal/dads-club
https://www.gocathedral.com/parent-student-alumni-facultystaff-portals/parent-portal/dads-club

